
PORT AUTHORITY OF GUAM
JOSE D.  LEON GUERRERO COMMERCIAL PORT 

 

1026 Cabras Highway, Suite 201
Piti, GU 96915 
Phone: (671) 477-5931/472-PORT 
Fax: (671) 477-4445 
Website: www.portguam.com 

News Release 
Contact: Bernadette S. Meno 
               Port Marketing Administrator 
Phone: (671) 477-5931 ext. 300  
e-mail: bmeno@portguam.com 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 14, 2009 

JOB ANNOUNCEMENT – DEPUTY GENERAL MANAGER    

 The Board of Directors of the Port Authority of Guam Jose D. Leon Guerrero Commercial 

Port seeks qualified applicants for the position of Deputy General Manager.  All interested 

individuals are requested to submit their resume no later than Tuesday, May 26, 2009 to the 

Board of Directors, via the Port Authority of Guam, 1026 Cabras Highway, suite 201, Piti, Guam 

96925.  Resumes may also be submitted via email to Administrative Services Officer Margret D. 

Katsuren at mdkatsuren@portguam.com.  For more information please contact the General 

Manager’s office at 477-5931 ext. 302 or 303.  
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